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Date: April 8, 2014    Number:   OH-P-2014-10 
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource® 

 
Subject:  ICD-10 Implementation Delayed One Year 
 

 
The U.S. House of Representatives and U.S. Senate have approved legislation that includes a 
one year delay in implementation of the new ICD-10 codes. Implementation is now scheduled 
for October 1, 2015. 
 
In light of this legislation, CareSource will be revising the ICD-10 program schedule to meet the 
new implementation deadline. CareSource will continue to monitor developments and will keep 
you informed as new details warrant. 
 
We appreciate the time and effort you may have put into working with us and/or preparing your 
office and team.  
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